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 Dear Sirs, 

  

We would like to stress the importance of putting Carrigaline, Crosshaven, Ballygarvan and 

Tracton in one municipal district. We all live in the Tracton parish and believe that all of the 

parish needs to be kept together.  

 

We think for the community it’s very important to deal with one municipal district and one 

set of Councillors. We are currently in the Bandon/Kinsale district even though the area 

would be more associated with Carrigaline. We have a strong community here and it is 

important that it is united for council applications and dealing with public representatives. 

 

We trust you will look at our submission positively. 

 

Management,  

Tracton Arts and Community Centre. 

 


